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The recent Board of Directors also reported on the sale of cigars in

non-state sector establishments

New prices for the marketing of meat products were approved in the

recent Board of Directors, which is part of the actions undertaken in

the Isle of Youth to encourage self-sufficiency.

Adiel Morera Macías, Municipal Mayor, highlighted the importance that

agricultural workers of the different productive forms deliver their

productions to established points of sale, in such a way as to

contribute to the feeding of the inhabitants and also to their

earnings.

In this regard, he specified that from this Monday, October 19, the

modifications will be the following:

Producto Compra al productor Venta a población

Cerdo de capa oscura 22.00 pesos la libra 25.00 pesos la libra

Conejo 26.00 pesos la libra 30.00 pesos la libra

Ovino-caprino 18.00 pesos la libra 20.00 pesos la libra

Pollo criollo 12.00 pesos la libra 14.00 pesos la libra

Huevo    1.00 peso la unidad

Regarding self-employment and specifically the punching activity, he

pointed out that the strikeouts will cost ten pesos; At the same time,

he stated about the sale of cigars in establishments belonging to this

sector that those marketed in national currency, that is, Populares,

Criollos, Titanes or Aromas, cannot be offered, only those sold in

freely convertible currency, with a value above the cost of the

product amounting to five pesos.
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